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Tuesday 1st March 2022 

 

Dear Parents,  

Private Music Lessons 

Thank you for expressing an interest in private music lessons. Lessons will be delivered by Mr Addy (music 

teacher from Cape Cornwall School) commencing on Thursday 3rd March. Mr Addy will be teaching pupils 

in pairs at a cost of £4.50 per session. Fees will be invoiced at the end of each half term. 

If you still wish your child/ren to proceed with private music lessons, please complete the slip below. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr Mark Francis  
Head Teacher 

 

 ---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Music Lessons 2022 

 

Name of Child/ren………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………… 

I agree to pay £4.50 per music lesson when requested. 

Parents name: ………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

Signed: ………………………………..……………………………………………………………………………………… 

 

 

 

St Levan Primary School 

    where all children SHINE…for life 
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